
 

 

 
Ward 41, Scarborough-Rouge River 

Environment Day Saturday April 4 th, 2015 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. 

Grab your buckets, shovels and gloves as we get 
Scarborough ready for spring, together! 

On Saturday April 4th from 10 AM until 2 PM, 

Councillor Lee will host his annual Environment Day at the Nashdene Yard, 
70 Nashdene Road (north side of Nashdene east of Middlefield). 

Come out for free compost, gardening tips, latest information on smart 
waste management, and much more. 

Stop by and say hello to your Councillor Chin Lee and his friendly staff. 

We are here for you. 

Sign up to our eNews and enter a picture showcasing the end-product of 
your patient and hard work, the compost and gardening tips available. 

Tell us what makes you proud to be living in Scarborough, what's your 
vision for the future and how do we get there, together. 

With your help, anything is possible!  

We want to hear from you. 



NEWS FLASH:  Are you in high school? - Find out about different ways to 
get community hours while beautifying our public parks and green spaces. 

Come rain or come shine, - but please come. 

We want to say hi to our neighbours, share in your gardening stories and 
concelebrate why it is great living in Scarborough. 

 

 
The Scarborough Hospital is "My Hospital" 

Scarborough's diverse communities all share a common love of family, health and well-

being. As we embrace these ideals we must acknowledge a beacon which have been 
there for us, and now needs us – our Scarborough Hospital. Like many of you, three 

generations of Councillor Lee's family have used the Scarborough Hospital. 

The two locations, the General and Birchmount campuses provide an excellent array of 
medical services and professional expertise, but are continuing to do so in a financially 
challenging and changing times. With well-publicized provincial funding constraints and 

an ever-increasing population, its Board and staff are striving to meet the many needs 
of our diverse communities. A new initiative at the Birchmount Campus is improving its 

Newborn and Child Care program. Our future generation needs our support. 

One champion group, the Chinese Philanthropic Community, has taken up the torch to 
assist our Hospital by organizing a fund raising gala on Friday, May 8th,2015 at the 
Casa Deluz Banquet Hall, 1571 Sandhurst Circle, at Woodside Square (McCowan and 

Finch). 

Tickets are $128 per person and are in limited supply. Why not consider reserving a 
table for your family and friends? After all, Scarborough is about community, helping 

others and coming together to celebrate a healthy and prosperous future. The 
Scarborough Hospital will be there for us, with our help. 

Please see the attached flyer for more details. 

 

For ticket information, contact Miranda Zeng or Gloria Lee at (416) 443-8600 or 
cpc.tshf@gmail.com. 

tel:%28416%29%20443-8600
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